
 

 

 
 
 
OUR REF: 0046833  
 
25 August 2021 
 
UK Buell Enthusiasts Group 
 
 
 
Dear Group Members, 
 
On behalf of Royal Papworth Hospital Charity, I would personally like to thank you for your 
kind donation of £550.00 which you made in memory of Emma Jane Radford as a donation 
to our Cystic Fibrosis fund, which was raised by the UK Buell Enthusiasts Groups event ‘Em's 
Day’ which took place on Saturday 14th August 2021. 
 
Your generosity allows us to support the ground-breaking work of Royal Papworth Hospital. 
 
Royal Papworth Hospital Charity puts the patients of the Hospital at the heart of everything 
we do. As such your support is greatly appreciated by everyone at Royal Papworth Hospital 
and will enable us to continue to move forwards as a globally renowned centre of 
excellence, delivering the best possible care and treatment for our patients. 
 
On behalf of our patients, their families and the staff at Royal Papworth Hospital thank you 
once again for your generosity.  
 
With all best wishes, 

 
Jess Hughes 
Royal Papworth Charity  
 

 
 
 
 


